
Nev.  bill  would  punish
contractors  who  employ
illegals
By Sandra Chereb, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — Conservative Assemblyman Ira Hansen wants to
prohibit licensed Nevada contractors from hiring people who
are in the country illegally.

The Sparks Republican is the sponsor of Assembly Bill 133,
which  would  require  the  state  Contractors’  Board  to
investigate and take disciplinary action against contractors
who knowingly employ workers who are in the country illegally.

Employers who violate the law could be put on probation and
subject  to  quarterly  reporting  on  new  hires.  Subsequent
violations  could  result  in  revocation  of  a  contractor’s
license.
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